
PANOLA COLLEGE 
1109 WEST PANOLA ST 

CARTHAGE, TEXAS  75633 
 

PHONE: (903) 693-2000 
 
 

 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
 
Panola College is soliciting sealed proposals for a five (5) year grounds maintenance contract 
commencing on January 1, 2021.  Submit your proposal by downloading the Grounds Maintenance 
Proposal Packet found at https://www.panola.edu/fiscal-services/requests-for-proposals, and 
follow the instructions contained therein.  Return your proposal in a sealed envelope marked 
“PROPOSAL - GROUNDS MAINTENANCE”.  Proposals will be opened at 2:00 p.m. CDT, 
Thursday, October 15, 2020.  Proposals must be received in the Business Office at 1109 W. Panola, 
Carthage, Texas 75633, before the time and date of the scheduled opening to be considered. Panola 
College reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals. Faxed proposals are not 
acceptable. 
 
If you have questions regarding this Request for Proposal, please contact Alan Moon, Director of 
Facilities via email at amoon@panola.edu. 
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